Clhpie

nce December rolled around, the most anticipated event (besides

Chrlstmas itself), was this year's Christmas production. As always, Mrs.
Nicholson and Mrs. Robinson were the masterminds of the evening. They
dedicated much time working with the lower school students' musical
portion, as well as with the upper school students' dramatic presentation.
The program was filled with singing, dancing, and even a surprise visit from
the big man himself, Santa! The night turned out to be a joyous, fun-for-all
evening for parents and students alike! It truly was the perfect precursor to
the Christmas season.




